
From: O'Rourke, Shannon
Sent: 5/2/2013 8:46:57 AM

Lee, Cheryl (cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); Neil Black (nblack@calbioenergy.com)
Allen Meredith (70=PG&E/01T=Comorate/cn=Rerinients/en=MF,AeY ^ec^ac^e 

Redacted........ ........... ______ 1 a

To:
Cc:

Ross Buckenham
(rbuckenham@calbioenergy.com)

Bee:
Subject: RE: Thank you and follow up material

Thank you, Neil, I appreciate your putting this together.

Best,

Shannon

Shannon O’Rourke

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415,703,5574

Email: shannon.o’rourke@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Neil Black [mailto:nblack@calbioenergy.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 7:00 PM 
To: O'Rourke, Shannon- I pp P.hprwi 

RedactedCc: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Thank you and follow up material

Ross Buckenham

Shannon and Cheryl,

It was a pleasure to meet with you last Thursday. Thank you for having us in.

SB GT&S 0320727

mailto:cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:rbuckenham@calbioenergy.com
mailto:rourke@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:nblack@calbioenergy.com


Attached you will find a memo addressing the questions you raised on project costs, the impact 
of 1603 on the price, and the longer term prospects for the LCOE for dairy biogas projects. I 
have also attached a copy of the deck I had already sent with the slide on the schedule moved 
to the proper place.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Neil

Neil Black

President I California Bioenergy LLC I httpi//www.calbioenerqy.com 
nblack@calbioenerav.com | (cell) 917-589-6009

Plugging dairies into a renewable future.

SB GT&S 0320728

http://www.calbioenerqy.com
mailto:nblack@calbioenerav.com

